
News 

Your children have been very busy rehearsing their Christmas carols this week. They cannot wait to see you in school and perform for 

you! You are in for a treat.  

Today we say a short goodbye to Miss Bedford who starts her maternity leave. We look forward to 

meeting her little boy and welcoming him to the Balby Central family when he arrives!  Good Luck 

Miss Bedford, enjoy and cherish every moment.  

This week, the Trust have completed a Teaching and Learning Review in Maths - they were pleased 

with what they saw, and the learning they saw from the children was purposeful and progressive. 

Well done to all the children for showing what they know, why they are completing a task and explaining why they are completing it - 

they showed great confidence. Well done to all.  

This week we welcomed prison staff to school to talk to Year 5 and 6. Eden, Jill, Bev and Theresa talked to the children about their 

roles at the prison, what happens in prison and the work they do to support families. We were the first school in Doncaster to re-

quest an assembly and this was the start of them introducing it to other schools from our idea and Doncaster Safeguarding Team. We 

are leading the way!    

Are you confident that your details are up to date with the main school office?  It is important 

that we have the correct phone number, email address and postal address on your child’s    

records in case of an emergency, to update you on fun things happening in school and to make 

you aware of any trips or visits.   
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Attendance 
Whole School - 92.6% 

Highest Class - Scarlet with 99.6% 
Children with 100% - 346 

Class vs Class Challenges 
This week's winners are Crimson and Green - well done! 

Next week’s class challenges are: 
Miss Allison - Emerald vs Ruby   and   Miss Parker - Sapphire vs Orange 

Just a reminder that the class vs class challenge prize is juice, biscuits and time with our school dog - the children love 
this!  We would like to say a HUGE thank you to Mae's parents who have kindly donated juice, biscuits and chocolates to help 

towards our incentive, it really is appreciated.  
 

We have had a number of parents/carers stating that a GP has informed them that their child should be absent from school 
for a specific period of time relating to their illness.  We have liaised with a number of GPs this week, who have confirmed that 
they would never state a time frame for a child to return to school  unless their illness has a school attendance restriction such 

as  impetigo - 48 hours from the start of antibiotics. Please bring your children to school - if they are unwell contact will be 
made.  

Respectful 

Listen to others, use             

appropriate language, look 

after the building and objects 

within. Keep hands and feet 

to yourself.  

Safe 

Follow the rules for health and 

safety for yourself and others. 

Be in the right place at the right 

time.  

Ready 

Be ready for school, be on time and 

dressed appropriately with the 

items you need for the day. 



Parent Voice 
Statement:  

Your response:  

Our response:  

Safeguarding 

Sometimes we all need some extra support.  This week's safeguarding information 

provides details of the Early Help service in Doncaster and how you can access this 

support should you feel you need it.  Remember you can always talk to us in school if 

you need support with anything - speak to a member of staff on the gate. Please re-

member you can speak to Mrs. Wiltshire and Miss Parker should you need any help. 

Assemblies 

Our British Values Assembly focus this week is - Compassion - 
Community centres, libraries, businesses, and churches across 
the UK have been set up as free warm spaces to help provide 

warmth and companionship during the winter months.  
Question to discuss with your child: How can we show         

compassion to others?   
 

On Thursdays we have our Safeguarding Assembly; here is the 
theme this week - all the things that make us unique and        

special.  We learned that it is OK if we look different and enjoy 
different things as long as we respect each others’ ideas and 

opinions.   
Discuss with your child: What things make you and them      

special? 

Dangerous Dogs 

Balby Central Primary 

Academy is now a drop 

off point for the        

Doncaster Toy Appeal. 

Please drop off new and 

unwrapped toys to the 

main office up to 11th 

December. 

All donations will then 

be delivered to the     

Salvation Army. 

Thank you in advance for 

your support.  

https://bit.ly/3NwtggV
https://www.doncaster.gov.uk/services/schools/early-help-what-is-it-in-doncaster#:~:text=If you are a child,wide range of issues and


Reading at BCPA 
This week, children have read 614 times at home and 

returned their slips to school.  

Well done to those of you that have read at home.  

The winning class this week is: Ruby class with 129 

reads, with Orange class following them closely with 

111 reads and Green class with 98 reads. 

Please return books everyday and Monday is the day 

for changing. 

Questions you have asked... 
When do books need to be in schools?  

Books should be in school daily to allow the children to 

read the same book at home as they do at school.  

When are books changed? 

Books are changed on a Monday.  

My child has read their book, why is it not being 

changed?  

We encourage children to read and re-read their books 

to build their fluency and confidence  

Do I have to send reading slips? 

We use these to track reading at home and they go 

towards whole class numbers for the competition.  


